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Daniel Compitello <daniel.compitello@delawareriversolar.com> PM

To: Ron Brand <ribplans@gmail.com>

Cc: Jamie Kincaid <jkincaid@farmingtonny.org>, Mary Neale <mneale@rochester.rr.com>, August Gordner
<agordner@farmingtonny.org>, "Brabant, Lance" <Lance.Brabant@mrbgroup.com>, John Robortella
<john.robortella@gmail.com>, Adrian Bellis <abellis@rochester.rr.com>, Ed Hemminger
<edhemminger@gmail.com>, David Degear <waterandsewer@townoffarmingtonny.com>, Don Giroux
<hwy1@townoffarmingtonny.com>, Shauncy Maloy <shauncy.maloy@gmail.com>, Robin McDonald
<waterandsewerd@townoffarmingtonny.com>, Construction Inspector <constructioninspector@farmingtonny.org>,
"Ingalsbe, Peter” <pingalsbe@farmingtonny.org>, Daniel DelPriore <ddelpriore@farmingtonny.org>, John
Weidenborner <jweidenborner@farmingtonny.org>, Doug Viets <drviets2@gmail.com>, Sarah Mitchell
<smitchell_hampton@msn.com>, Sarah Mitchell <smitchell@farmingtonny.org>, Sheldon Boyce
<boyce@brennalaw.com>, "Donald A. Young" <dyoung@boylancode.com>, Terence Robinson
<trobinson@boylancode.com>, David Matt <dmatt@schultzpc.com>, Peter Dolgos
<peter.dolgos@delawareriversolar.com>

Dear Chairman Hemminger and Planning Board Members,
| hope you all had a great Thanksgiving holiday.

We request that the Board reconsider the attached resolution, and instead, act on SEQR at this week’s meeting.
We also encourage the Board to discuss any questions they have about the materials we submitted on 11/27 for
the 12/4 meeting. Ultimately, we believe the Board has the ability to act on SEQR this week, regardless of the
timing of the materials we submitted last week. Admittedly, the materials were emailed 17 minutes late due to
unavoidable circumstances, but they were distributed by the Board Clerk to Board members and Town Staff on
the day of the deadline.

The materials we submitted last week are very brief in nature, and there is little new information contained in
them. The 11/27 submission is mainly a recitation of the site plan changes submitted on November 1, 2019 as
they pertain to SEQR Part 2 questions, and answers to comments made at the 11/20 public hearing. Also
submitted was an independent engineer's review of the SWPPP, which is an action the Board has expressed will
not be reviewed until after a decision on SEQR is made.

We feel it is time to take action on SEQR this week, and respectfully request that the planning board do so.

Sincerely,

Daniel Compitello
Project Developer
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